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         25th March 2017 
 

 
NOTICE FOR MEETING ON 27th MARCH 2017 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 
As you are aware there is a meeting scheduled on 27th March 2017 at 4.00 pm. Please 
note that it will be an exclusive meeting for members only. However, the entire 
meeting shall be video graphed. Only Gate No. 2 will be open for entry of members. 
Limited parking is available outside so please keep that in mind. We are still awaiting 
permission from ASI for use of the park opposite FSK.  
 
Members will have to provide their membership number for entry to the 
premises/meeting.  
 
I look forward to meeting with you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justice Vikramajit Sen (Retd) 
Administrator, DDCA 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


